
 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

SR 33 (LAKELAND HILLS BOULEVARD)  

FROM SOUTH OF CAROL DRIVE TO SOUTH OF NORTH FLORIDA AVENUE 

Financial Project ID: 440684-1-52-01 April 2022 

Polk County, FL 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation      

began a safety improvement project on SR 33 

(Lakeland Hills Boulevard) from south of Carol 

Drive to south of North Florida Avenue in April 

2022. Following a safety study performed in 

2016, temporary changes were made to the 

median at Carol Drive. This project provides 

permanent changes. 

CONTACT US 

For more information, contact: 

Sandra Mancil, Community Outreach 

(863) 519-4116 

Sandra.Mancil@dot.state.fl.us 

Andy Orrell, Director of Communications 

(863) 519-2828 

Andy.Orrell@dot.state.fl.us 

JOIN US ON THE WEB 

PROJECT INFORMATION 

Construction began Monday, April 4, 2022 

and ends in fall 2022. 

Most work is scheduled Sunday through 

Thursday nights. 

Lane closures are should be expected 

from 7 p.m. to 7 a.m. 

Construction costs are estimated at 

$752,000. 

www.swflroads.com/current-projects.html 

twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL  

facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL  

instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 
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PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

Adding a permanent northbound left turn 

lane into Carol Drive and eliminating the 

southbound U-turn lane. 

Constructing a new southbound U-turn 

lane south of North Florida  Avenue 

Resurfacing the roadway 

Improving drainage 

Reconstructing  sidewalks  to  meet  ADA 

requirements 

Project Location 


